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Participants during the Workshop 

  

As part of the Center for Open and Distance Learning (CODL)’s commitment to providing and 
maintaining equitable opportunity to accessing quality University education to Kenyans and 
beyond using Open and Distance Learning modes and in meeting the Centre’s objectives as 
specified in the service charter, the Centre facilitated the first writers’ workshop for the College 
of Agriculture and Veterinary Sciences, College of Health Sciences, and College of Biological 
and Physical Sciences in the Financial year 2015/2016. 

The workshop was held at the University of Nairobi, Central Catering Unit (CCU) from Monday 
6th to Friday 10th July 2015. 

 


